



SAINTS LGBT+ COMMITTEE MEETING AGENDA

DATE: 2020:03:04 :

Committee Room

1.0 Adoption of the Agenda

1.1 Agenda

2.0 Attendance

2.1

1. President
2. Wellbeing Officer
3. Secretary
4. Treasurer
5. Queerfest Coordinator
6. Volunteer and Outreach Coordinator
7. Campaigns Officer
8. First Year Officer
9. Trans & Non-Binary Officer
10. Glitterball Coordinator

3.0 Apologies for Absence

3.1 Design Officer

3.2 Marketing Officer

3.3 Postgraduate Officer

4.0 Minutes from Previous

4.1 2020/02/12 - accepted

4.2 2020/02/19 - accepted

4.3 2020/02/26 - accepted

5.0 Matters Arising from Previous Meeting

5.1

6.0 Events Postmortem

6.1 Faithfully LGBT+ (Sat 29 Feb)

- Was fine
- More advertising would be good! People asking if still going on
- Make it 'welcome-y'

6.2 Trans/NB Meet Up + Clothing Drive (Sun 1st Mar)

- Trans meet-up had great turnout (17 people!)
- We had tea/coffee and biscuits but should have had some cold water out
- Cut down all meet ups to 1.5 hrs rather than 2?

6.3 Let's Talk About: Queer People in Fiction (Tues 3rd Mar)

- much fun v interesting chats
- gonna post a list of all queer fiction recs in event
- 12 people I think

6.4 Queer Rooms (Tues 3 Mar)

- Went well, heard good things
- No complaints?
- Audio didn't work for one queen? Fluke :(
- Made a profit? Will discuss what to do with this (split with wax?)

7.0 Upcoming Events

7.1 PG Pub Social (Thurs 5 Mar)

- response to FB event looks good (hopefully some of the 'interested' will come too)

7.2 WLW Meet Up (Sun 8 Mar)

- Volunteer Coordinator
- Will be cookies! and cold water
 - Need to get more biscuits

7.3 LGBT Ted Talks (12th Mar)

- Please give a talk if you can!
- Had one response so far

8.0 Committee Reports

8.1 President

Last Week:

- Elections committee!
- Queer Rooms

This Week:

- Elections committee!

Other:

- Refrain from campaigning in meetings and events and chats
 - Please vote!
- Think about restructuring committee

REMEMBER TO DO HANDOVER

AGM!!! (submit for opps planning!!)

8.2 Wellbeing Officer

Last Week:

- Had a good meeting w President and Trans/NB Officer and CAPOD, exciting new pronouns stuff!!

This Week:

- Did have a meeting with students services (it turned out much the same as usual!)
 - they are “supportive” or helping the community more just not in any of the ways that I’ve asked them to help so we’re still working on it!
- Also went to the sexual health products training thing! It was very cool and the lady was awesome.
 - Turns out we have a bunch of sustainable products like moon cups and cotton reusable pads.
 - Gonna start collaborating with sustainable society and sexpression to host a monthly give-away event.
 - If saints doesnt wanna be involved ill just do it through GC but i think we should have out names on this.
 - Would be cool! Please specify that it’s available for anyone who needs it
 - They are super cool and inclusive, check out their site if you’re interested
 - <https://www.heygirls.co.uk>

8.3 Campaigns Officer

Last Week: /

This Week:

- Meeting for SAAM planning tomorrow
- Would need details about the testing clinic for bi health month (will be in touch with Dione about it)
 - President will be in touch

Other:

- I've been asked if Saints LGBT could share the Alternative Uni lectures on social media to support the UCU
 - We cannot support the UCU bc we are a subcommittee of the union?
 - President to ask Association Pres to clarify
- I know it's late but if y'all need extra help with Pride I could do it

8.4 Secretary

Last Week:

- Looked into comments section for Gaint on website, sent info over to Treasurer to look into as don’t want it to come out of personal bank account
- General edits to website to make things clearer/more accessible
 - Updated committee info so old committee members are no longer on it, and have left generic slots for those w/o pictures (can I put names on website for those not already on it? And a photo?)

This Week:

- Going to meet w Memory Project Coordinator (from QF) to get the Memory Project on the website!
 - Think I've found a simple way to do it, would it be possible to allow her access to the website so she can put them all up or is it better if I get her to send it all to me??
 - Needs to be committee member to put it all online
- Also going to put together a thing for 'how to join committee' and 'how to join subcommittees' for the Get Involved page? Maybe? Might be a spring break project
- Also on website wishlist is a bit about LGBT+ friendly businesses??
 - Sign-up accreditation system
 - Suggestions for next years committee
- Anything for email? - Currently only have LGBTed talks :(
 - Gaint for 12th
 - GB tickets on sale
 - 'Stay tuned for headliner announcement!'
 - Research things
 - Announcement of new Pres!

8.5 Postgrad Officer

Last Week:

- Whisky Tasting:
 - Agreed on a line up of Whiskies
 - Prices should be around £150

This Week:

- Whisky Tasting:
 - Setting up a google form for registration

8.6 Marketing Officer

Last Week:

- promotion of LGBTed Talks

This Week:

- Post LGBTed Talk event

8.7 Queerfest Coordinator

Last Week:

- Queer Rooms
- Met with community inspector for NE Fife in re: Pride
 - still filling out council paperwork since I need another form that isn't online lol
- started a group chat for Pride things and made a list of ideas for stuff to do

This Week:

- More Pride stuff
 - Will reach out to other societies etc.
- Principal meeting this week!

8.8 Volunteer and Outreach Coordinator

Last Week:

- Gaint meeting
 - very exciting next edition in the works, bakesale's aplenty, just generally a grand time
 - Logo competition!
 - Gay Saint Officer on next committee?
 - Will be up to next Pres
- Let's talk about Queer fiction

This Week:

- WLW meetup and much essay writing

Other:

- anyone have a better idea for a let's talk about it
 - only have labels atm
 - want something fun
 - Zine making workshop? Gay Crafts!!
 - Discussion on Gays in Art/Gay Protests?
- We should figure out when Aro meetup will be
- Map, condoms, pride
 - For condoms, 6-7 in a society room? Condom trained person
 - Pride: Hand out Gaints at Pride!
 - Treasurer will try and find money from Wellbeing budget
- Philosophy panel
 - 29th May, can we share? YES

8.9 First Year Officer

Last Week:

- Didn't go to anything (not much to go to since queer rooms setup was already good)
 - Wait! Went to Queer Rooms! :)

This Week:

- there isn't much on the schedule, if anyone needs help on other non-event things i can try?

8.10 Treasurer

Last Week:

- Paid 2nd arc deposit
 - So have minimal social budget rn, pls be careful w spending social budget!

This Week:

- Sorting out Gay Saint comments section payment, do glitterball things

Other:

- NAT pub quiz?
 - Do a pub quiz and raise money for NAT!! Respond to email if want to do it

8.11 Trans and Non Binary Officer

Last Week:

- Queer Rooms
- Pronoun meeting with CAPOD
 - With President and Wellbeing Officer
 - Should be sorted for next academic year
 - Focus groups set up very soon
- Trans meet-up
- Met with Volunteering about colour run
 - trying to get us involved wherever possible, want marketing to promote Pride
 - Should be mentioned on main marketing when it goes out
 - they've spent a lot on paint but we're splitting the profit
 - we need 3/4 people from committee/ helping on the day
 - Help with route and paint etc
 - Set up closer to the time
 - we can sell our shirts independently at the event
 - Picnic
 - Have a picnic when they have a bbq
 - Bubbles on the beach!

This Week: /

8.12 Design Officer

Last Week:

- design and gay saint as usual
- talked to gay saint about next year
- planning some bake sales

This Week:

- design and gay saint
- gay saint will be released on Thursday - has the comment section been sorted?
 - It will be!
- I'll be writing my campaign for sexpression national committee and then going to Oxford so will be super busy

8.13 Glitterball Coordinator (in camera)

8.14 Contributions from Sabbatical Officers

9.0 AOCB

10.0 Student Councils' Business

11.0 Open Forum (in camera)